Letter Three - IDR Debt Letter

 

Insurer/ Debt Collector Solicitor

PO Box

MELBOURNE   VIC

 

Date

 

Without Prejudice

 

Our Client: Mr/ Ms

 

Dear Sir/Madam,

 

We refer to our letter of the (date inserted) and note that we have not received a reply.

 

We advise that we believe that your rejection of our offer/failure to respond to correspondence represents a failure to reach agreement for the payment of the debt to your company within the terms of Section 8.6 of the Insurance Code Practice. 

 

Pursuant to Section 3.12 of the Code we request that you refer this file to your IDR Department within 14 days.  Please note that if we don’t hear from you we will complain to the Code Governance Manager at the Financial Ombudsman’s Service.

 

